
What have we been learning this week? 

Spring 1—Week beginning 7/1/25 

 

 

What a wonderful first week back! The children have liked telling us all 
about their Christmas holiday. We have been learning about the weather, 
the snow and ice has offered some wonderful learning opportunities. We 
have been drawing story maps and re-telling favorite stories. We have 
been painting ice and snow and watching what ice does when we warm it up.  
 
 Book of the week– Were Going on a bear hunt  
Rhyme of the week– Teddy Dance  
Word of the week–  Heavy 

Math's 

During our morning math’s this 
week we have been plating a 
positional gamed with our ted-
dy’s, We have been counting 
and pegging the correct num-
bers onto cups and have been 
singing number 
songs.  

Literacy 

This week we have been 
joining in with ‘Were going 
on a bear hunt’ we helped 
re-tell the story and did 
story mapping as 
well as talk bout 
how the bear 
feels.  

Next Week 

Our theme this term will look at travel and different places to where 
we live. This week we will receive a postcard from Paddington Bear in 
London. We will be learning about all the sights he has seen on his trip 
to London. We will learn about different types of transport and match-
ing them to where they belong. We will learn about float and sink and 
do some colour mixing.  
 
Book of the week– The Train Ride and a postcard from Paddington in London  
Rhyme of the week– Row row, row your boat 
Word of the week–  Hard 

 


